
Sponsor: Town Administration 

 

 

TOWN OF FRANKLIN 

Resolution 17-64 

Request to Town of Norfolk Zoning Board of Appeals to Request a Traffic Study of the Intersection 
of Mill Street and Chestnut Street in Franklin 

 
WHEREAS, There is a large scale housing development proposed in Norfolk, MA at the end of Mill 

Street in Franklin, and 

WHEREAS, Mill Street is a winding, narrow, hilly road that will be subject to an increase in traffic, 
and 

WHEREAS, The traffic study by the developer and review by the Town of Norfolk Zoning Board of 
Appeals traffic consultant did not include the intersection of Mill Street and Chestnut 
Street, and 

WHEREAS, There is great concern about the tremendous truck traffic prior to and during construction 
that may travel over Mill Street causing damage to the road and public safety issues. 

NOW THEREFORE, we authorize the Chairman of the Franklin Town Council to contact the Norfolk 
Zoning Board of appeals to request a traffic study at the intersection of Mill Street and Chestnut Street in 
Franklin and urge the Zoning Board to restrict heavy truck traffic on Mill Street. 

This Resolution shall become effective according to the rules and regulations of the Town of Franklin 
Home Rule Charter. 

 

DATED:  ____________________, 2017 
      
      VOTED: 
       UNANIMOUS _____ 
 
A True Record Attest:    YES _____ NO _____ 
 
       ABSTAIN __________ 
Teresa M. Burr 
Town Clerk      ABSENT   __________ 
 
 
      ____________________________________ 
      Judith Pond Pfeffer, Clerk 
      Franklin Town Council 
 


	Judith Pond Pfeffer, Clerk

